Through:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

From:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Date:

November 16, 2011

Subject:
Broward Boating Improvement Program Grant Application

The City of Dania Beach is actively designing and seeking permits for the rehabilitation of the Dania Beach municipal marina.  The engineer’s estimate for the project is approximately $5 million for phase II construction.  To offset the cost of rehabilitating the marina, the City is seeking grant funds.  The application to the Broward County Marine Advisory Commission’s Broward Boating Improvement Program requests funding in the amount of $1,379,000.

This resolution is a requirement of the grant application.  A presentation on the project has been given to the Broward County Marine Advisory Board and the project was well received. 
Additional grant applications will be made for phase II of the project to the Florida Inland Navigation District and the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission.  
